Councilwoman Butler was concerned about trees and vegetation dying in the
area.

WATER AND SEWER DEPARTMENT
Rick Bryan

For the month of November there were no violations in water and sewer, 67 work

 orders 48 locates for the month.

RIA requested rebids on the project which were due back by December 20, We
have a scheduled a Special Call meeting for January 7, 2019 for an approval on the
lowest bid.

We received, our leak detection equipment in this month, awaiting a
representative to come out and train us on the equipment.

STREET MAINTENANCE

Carlton Moore, was not in attendance, has not been doing well, will keep us
abreast. However, his work is continuing for the town.

POLICE DEPARTMENT
Clif Hayes

The police department reported his monthly activities during the month of
December. There was a 4-wheeler stolen that belonged to Councilman Luongo
taken from underneath his garage. Unfortunately, the police department was
unable to find any tracks to locate it, because of the large amounts of rain.

OPEN FORUM

Rosa Smith had concerns about the cars still going up and down the road
speeding on West 3",




